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Dialogue Between the Heads of Delegation, the OAS Secretary General and Civil Society Representatives, in the Framework of the XXXV OAS General Assembly

More than 220 representatives from 133 civil society organizations (CSO) of the Western Hemisphere  met on June 5th for the Dialogue with Heads of Delegation and the Secretary General  of the OAS to discuss the theme of the XXXV OAS General Assembly held in Fort Lauderdale, Florida on June 5 - 7, 2005, “Delivering the Benefits of Democracy”. 

During the meeting civil society representatives had the opportunity to present the results of the Civil Society Hemispheric Forum: “Delivering the Benefits of Democracy” held on April 11–12 in Washington, DC.  The purpose of the Forum was to stimulate discussion and the exchange ideas among civil society organizations (CSO) that actively monitor mandates emanating from the Summits of the Americas and carry out activities related to the topics of the inter-American agenda The hemispheric forum was also an opportunity for civil society to offer recommendations regarding the IV Summit of the Americas to be held in Mar del Plata, Argentina, November 4-5, 2005.

As addressed during the Hemispheric Forum, this Dialogue with the Heads of Delegation, the Secretary General and civil society, which was institutionalized during the XXXIII OAS General Assembly in Santiago de Chile, addressed four main themes: democracy, human rights, multidimensional security and economic development.  Heads of Delegations reiterated the important role of civil society in developing and promoting broader democratic policies in each of the countries they represent. 

During the Dialogue, the Secretary General of the Organization of American States (OAS), José Miguel Insulza, emphasized that citizen participation “plays an important role in assuring the effectiveness of public policies and in building a democratic culture.” 

The “Dialogue Between the Heads of Delegation, the OAS Secretary General and Civil Society Representatives” was designed in a collective effort to increase the participation of civil society organizations in the activities of the OAS and in the Summit Process; to ensure greater transparency in the deliberations and improve the flow of communication and information among the civil society organizations.  

To review the recommendations presented by civil society at the dialogue, please visit the civil society website: http://www.civil-society.oas.org/
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